NSW GOVERNMENT RESPONSE TO THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY PUBLIC
ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE REPORT NO 7/53 (150) - INQUIRY INTO
ACADEMICS’ PAID OUTSIDE WORK

The NSW Government notes the report of the Public Accounts Committee’s Inquiry
into Academics Paid Outside Work and supports the broad thrust of the report’s
recommendations.

The Government notes that the implementation of the recommendations is primarily
a matter for universities to address through their policies on academics’ paid outside
work and intellectual property.



